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YEAR 2 - PLYMOUTH AQUARIUM & THEATRE ROYAL VISIT - WEDNESDAY 8TH JANUARY 2024

To Prime Parents of: &1

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$
RE: Plymouth Aquarium & Theatre Royal Visit - Wednesday gth January 2025

We have arranged for Year 2 to visit the National Marine Aquarium and the Theatre Royal in Plymouth on Wednesday gth January 2025. We will be linking this to our learning in
science around animals and their habitats, learning more about ocean habitats in the morning at the Aquarium. In the afternoon, we will visit the Theatre Royal to watch the
performance of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. We are very excited about this and had to book it last January in order to secure our tickets at the discounted school’s price.
We will leave school at around 9.15am, arriving in Plymouth before 11am. The theatre performance begins at 2.30pm and is expected to last for around 2 hours, including interval.
This means that we will not return to school in time for the usual end of the day and the children should be collected from school at 6pm. We will remain in touch with school and let
you know if we are due to arrive back at school earlier or later than this time.

The children may bring a rucksack as they will need a packed lunch and water bottle. It may be worth packing an additional snack due to our later return. The children may wear
their own clothes with a school jumper (either the usual teal jumper or their PE hoody is fine). As ever, please keep an eye on the weather and pack accordingly — coats will be
required.

Please state if your child will need a school packed lunch or if they will bring one from home.

The cost of the visit will be £19.00 per child. We have been able to take advantage of purchasing tickets at a reduced school’s price and have been able to subsidised this trip with

fundraising by Friends of Winkleigh and school fund raising helping to reduce the cost. We have to carefully cost every trip and this does mean that our costings rely upon every
child participating.

A payment request has been set up in the gateway, please login to give consent and pay your contribution by Monday 2"d December 2024.

Please can | remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel any Early Birds or All Sorts bookings if they are on a trip and will not be in school for
any of the above.

On this occasion, we are able to offer a late registration on Thursday oth January 2025 if your child is tired following the later return. Children may be dropped off, as usual, at 08.45-
08.55 or at 10am, please do not drop them off in between these times.

We are looking forward to a fantastic trip.
Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone
else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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